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12 May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

PARTIAL RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL FROM 1st JUNE 2020

Yesterday, our Government released their strategy to recover from the Covid-19
pandemic. As a result of this plan, we are currently making preparations to partially re-
open our school to our Reception Class and pupils in Y1 and Y6 on 1st June 2020.
The Department for Education (DfE) has published detailed guidance on expectations and
safety measures and our senior leaders are currently working their way through this
information to ensure that we meet all the necessary requirements.

In the meantime, please rest assured that:
e Our main priority is to ensure the safety of all our pupils and staff.
e We will continue to be open to vulnerable children and children of key workers from
all year groups.
e Home-learning provision will continue for those year groups not in school.
We will update you further with more information shortly.

Yours sincerely,

Jayne Mitchell

Executive Headteacher
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